

Batchelor Road Fleckney Leicester LE88BE

24th September 2018

Dear Parents,

Flu Immunisation Programme

Wednesday 31st October

Your child has been given an envelope containing details of the Flu Immunisation Programme. The Immunisation Team will be coming into school on Wednesday 31st October to vaccinate the children.

Your child will <u>only</u> be vaccinated if you complete and return the consent paperwork to school by Monday 1st October.

Yours sincerely,

T.J. Leal

Mr T Leah Headteacher

















Tel: 0116 2402288, fax: 0116 2402370

email: <u>fleckneyprimary@fleckney.leics.sch.uk</u> website: <u>www.fleckney.leics.sch.uk</u>

Head Teacher: Mr T Leah